
Diane Sarkies - SSI-5414 

  
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I write to object to the proposed EIS2 for the North West Rail Link. 
 
The North West Rail Link, under the current proposed format, will cause great inconvenience for 
Beecroft and Cheltenham residents who need to travel to the city for work or university. It will 
increase significantly our traveling time.  
 
The North West Rail Link should not be a metro line. The distance is far too long for metro style 
transport. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mico Chan 
6 Timbertop Way, Beecroft 2119 

From:    Mico Chan <micolingchan@gmail.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    26/11/2012 6:52 PM
Subject:   SSI-5414
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